THE ATHLETIC JOURNAL

6858 GLENWOOD AVENUE CHICAGO, ILL.

December 1, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Laurence, Kans.

Dear Doctor Allen:

Thank you for your comments on the Sportsmanship problem now being given special attention by the National Basketball Coaches Association.

We are anxious to lend our support to the Association in their worthwhile project and it is our belief that coaches may best profit by the suggestions of other coaches.

Yours very cordially,

John L. Griffith

JLG:k